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TOP 10 SPLIT TRUST 

ANNOUNCES NEW MEETING DATE OF SECURITYHOLDERS 

Toronto, Ontario, February 25, 2011 – (TSX: TXT.UN and TXT.PR.A) – Top 10 Split Trust (the “Fund”) 

announced today that the Board of Directors of Mulvihill Capital Management Inc., the manager of the Fund, has 

changed the meeting date at which holders of capital units (“Capital Units”) and preferred securities (“Preferred 

Securities”) of the Fund (“Securityholders”) will consider and vote upon the proposal to extend the term of the 

Fund. The change in the meeting date was necessary as a result of an oversight on the part of an outside service 

provider to the Fund. 

The Special Meeting will now be held at 8:30 a.m. (Toronto time) on March 21, 2011 at 1 First Canadian Place, 

Suite 6300, 100 King Street West, Toronto, Ontario. If quorum is not met on such date, the Special Meeting will 

be adjourned to March 31, 2011. Details of the proposal to be voted on are outlined in the management 

information circular to be delivered to Securityholders in connection with the Special Meeting.  

For further information, please contact Investor Relations at 416.681.3900, toll free at 1.800.725.7172 or visit 

www.mulvihill.com. 

 

John Mulvihill, President and CEO 

David Roode, President, Fund Services 
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Commissions, trailing commissions, management fees and expenses all may be associated with mutual fund 

investments. Please read the prospectus before investing. Mutual funds are not guaranteed, their values change 

frequently and past performance may not be repeated. 
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